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Brief 

Description 
(4-5 Lines Max) 

A one-day workshop on “Research Output Optimization” was organized at New Horizon 

College in collaboration with the Research and Development Department of New Horizon 

College of Engineering and IIC. The session was led by Dr. Vinoth Kumar, Professor and 

Associate Head Innovation Ambassador, Department of R & D, New Horizon College of 

Engineering. The workshop was structured into two parts. The first half focused on 

introducing research, its significance in today’s academic environment, the necessity of 

publications for faculty members, and understanding the requisites for successful publication. 

In the second half, Dr. Vinoth Kumar provided hands-on training to the faculty members. He 

covered topics such as research paper writing, identifying quality Q-rated journals, and the 

process of getting published through IEEE conferences. Dr. Kumar also highlighted common 

errors made during the submission process, shared tips for getting papers accepted, and 

discussed plagiarism. He addressed several common issues faced by authors, including fixed 

mindsets, lack of creativity, limited vocabulary, difficulty in conveying thoughts, and 

uncertainty about starting the writing process. The faculty members appreciated Dr. Kumar’s 

insights and training. Overall, the workshop was highly beneficial, with 28 faculty members 

participating. The attendees expressed their gratitude to the Management, Principal, Dr. 

Vinoth Kumar, and the R & D Department of NHCE for organizing such a valuable FDP 

program. The feedback was overwhelmingly positive and encouraging. 
 

Objectives if the session: 

1. To help the faculty members to understand the need of publishing in Q rated 

Journals which are recommended and accepted by various educational 

institutions. 

2. To highlight the various avenues of publications. The generic issues faced by the 

faculty members during   publication 

3. To highlight the errors that are committed by faculty members while submission 

of their research paper to the journal. 

Outcome of the session: This session benefitted faculty members by providing a solid 

understanding of research publication, addressing generic issues, and highlighting the 

importance of avoiding plagiarism 
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